From: Jack R. Stone

To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: Permit # 5264-W issued to C&H Hog Farm
Date: Saturday, March 04, 2017 7:18:16 AM

Dear Sirs/Madams;

It is heartbreaking to see this extreme source of pollution legally
transmitting its poison through the underlying karst soil into the Buffalo
National River every day and being helpless to stop the spread of the
environmental damage to our mother earth.

It would be like knowing an easily curable cancer was growing inside your
own biological mother and being told you were not allowed to do anything
to stop it.

It is a sad day indeed that corporate drive to produce stockholder profits
anywhere, and at any cost, is aided and abetted by our government at the
expense of our environment and the rights of the citizens.

Sincerely,

Jack Stone

10 Rocky Top Cir
Holiday Island, AR 72631
479-363-6033
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